
 

Date:  18 February 2022 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Many of you have been in touch with us with questions on how the UN Joint 
Staff Pension Fund invests your money, including in terms of financial 
sustainability, external management and its adherence with environmental, 
social and governance (ESG) standards. 
 
To this end, the CCISUA federation, to which your union belongs, is organizing 
a global online townhall on this issue. 
 
It will be held on Monday 28 February at 2 pm European time / 4PM Addis Time. 
You can access it through this link: - 
 
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-
join/19%3ameeting_ZDAwZGQ5YjUtYjZlNC00YjkzLWEyYmEtNzkyNGRhZTdmNW
Fj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%220f9e35db-544f-4f60-bdcc-
5ea416e6dc70%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22b40d1d45-0d4a-4c3e-92c6-
853186cc9737%22%2c%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3atrue%7d&btype=a&role
=a 
 
Speaking at the meeting will be Mr. Pedro Guazo, who is in charge of 
investments at the pension fund as Representative of the Secretary-General, 
as well as Mr. Toru Shindo, the Chief Investment Officer. 
 
Colleagues who have been following issues related to the fund’s investments 
will also be present. 
 
You will be able to ask questions and we look forward to welcoming many of 
you. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mahamadou Nassirou Ba, President  
ECA Staff Union 
 
 
Be a paying member today. 

 


